
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/DLE/cc/Y11 reference requests 

 

9th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Year 11 pupils are currently in the process of applying for Post 16 courses. 

 

At present, pupils are finalising their personal statements to support their application.  If you 

child does require a reference from their Head of House, requests must be made via the 

school postbox (postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk) or by a letter from the Post 16 

establishment. 

 

References will not be handed directly to pupils. 

 

Pupils are to use their most recent progress report when inputting expected or predicted 

grades. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact Mr Lowbridge-Ellis (Deputy Headteacher). 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 
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